
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
27TH CIVIL ENGINEER SQUADRON (ACC) 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE NEW MEXICO 

Lieutenant Colonel Alexander P. Karibian 
Commander 
506 N DL Ingram Blvd 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5003 

Mr. James Bearzi 
Hazardous Waste Bureau Chief 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Dr E Building 1 
Santa Fe NM 87505-6303 

Dear Mr. Bearzi 

14 Jun 05 
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Cannon Air Force Base has submitted under separate cover two copies of the Voluntary 
Corrective Measures Report Fire Training Area No.4 (FTA-4) Cannon Air Force Base, New 
Mexico, dated May 05. These copies were sent to Mr. David Cobrain in your Santa Fe Office. 

The purpose of this report is to explain the corrective measures completed at FTA-4 to 
facilitate site closure. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Mrs. Sheila Newman, 
Environmental Flight, at (505) 784-6391 or email sheila.newman@cannon.af.mi. 

Sincerely 

ALEXANDER P. KARIBIAN, Lt Col, USAF 


